
  
 

 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

In Maths this term, we will be looking at 

money and multiplication. We will explore the 

different notes and coins we use in the UK 

and compare different amounts. We will then 

explore multiplication through making equal 

groups and arrays. This will help the children 

learn their 2-, 3-, 5- and 10-times tables.  

 

 

Our topic this term is  

Significant Explorers. 

In History, we will be looking at significant 

explorers. We will dive into the history of 

explorers such as Ibn Battuta, Matthew 

Henson, Neil Armstrong and Valentina 

Tereshkova. This will support the children 

when they are writing their innovated stories 

in English.  

 

In Science, we will be learning about 

everyday materials. We will explore the 

different groups of materials, identify their 

properties and uses, compare materials and 

assess their suitability for different uses. We 

will then look at how we can reduce our 

plastic use, to help the environment.  

 

In English, we are going to be using our core 

text ‘The Journey’ to explore settings and 

describe characters. We will be using 

rhetorical questions to engage the reader. We 

will be using our core text to create an 

innovated version of ‘The Journey’.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If you are 

unable to access this kindly let us know so that we 

can provide you with a paper copy.  

Reading must be completed daily, and a note made 

in your child’s reading record book. Books should 

be brought in daily. 

PE will be on a Thursday each week. Children must 

be in our correct PE uniform.  

In Spelling, we are following the Little 

Wandle Spelling programme. Children will 

learn about different spelling rules and 

spelling patterns to use the correct 

grapheme when spelling words.  

In Computing, we will learn about coding, internet 

search engines and logging into devices.   

In Art, we will be looking at the history of portraits 

and build up to creating our own self-portraits.   

In Music, we will be singing, playing, improvising 

and composing with the song ‘I wanna play in a 

band’.   

 

 

 

In Personal Development, we will be looking 

at communities and what different 

communities we belong to. We will explore 

how life has changed over time in relation to 

money and technology. We will then explore 

making the right choices.   

 


